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12th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s)  

Notification of Year 4 Trip 
 

Class(es) Year 4 

Trip to … Hanley Library 

Date of trip Tuesday, 19th March 2024 

Leave school During the morning 

Return to school Before lunch 

Cost NO CHARGE  

Online consent by Monday, 18th March 2024 

Other requirements • Uniform to be worn 

• As children will be walking to and from Hanley Library, 
please ensure your child is wearing an appropriate 
coat/jacket for the weather.  

 
Next week Year 4 will be visiting Hanley Library.  Children will be walking to and from the Library. 

 
If your child is asthmatic, please ensure they bring their inhaler with them otherwise they will not be able to participate in the trip. 
 
 
 

Online consent must be made by Monday, 18th March 2024 through ScoPay. 
 

 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mrs. D. Farmer 
Principal 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


